
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Minutes of 23 February 2009 Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order by the acting Secretary of the Electoral Board at 2:00 
p.m.  
 
Present were Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Acting Secretary; and Jeremiah 
Vangen, General Registrar.   
 
The General Registrar position will be advertised for 2 weeks starting February 23, 2009.  
During the period after the departure of the current General Registrar and the 
appointment of the next General Registrar, Nancy Tingen will be Acting Registrar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________ 
Dirk Brower 
Secretary 


